
Newsletter January 2011 
Hello all, with Christmas and itôs festivities becoming a distant memory and the 

credit card bills coming in January it can be a bit of a downer but the good news is 

that the visability in the Rezza is at itôs best at the moment. Over the holidays we 

had a couple of notable dives with our Winter Dive at Stoney which was a good day 

out for those who attended with clear water and pike in abundance to watch and  

bacon butties a good time was had. Also The Boxing day dive turned out to be an 

ice dive with the Rezza covered with around 4 to 5 inches of ice. Several of us 

roped up and had a great dive which certainly blew away the cobwebs and the over 

indulgences of the previous day. Although I did not attended the Club Chistmas 

meal I am told that the food, drink and dancing was a big hit with all of those who 

did.  

Mark T. With a Pike at Stoney Cove.  
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